
CP visited injured officers

     The Commissioner of Police, Mr Lo Wai-chung, tonight (August 25) visited
and expressed concern for several injured police officers in Princess
Margaret Hospital. The officers sustained injuries after being recklessly
attacked by rioters while they were on duty in Tsuen Wan earlier today. Mr Lo
was saddened that the officers sustained serious injuries while on duty.
      
     Mr Lo expressed strong anger and condemnation against the reckless,
violent and unlawful acts committed by the rioters. The Police Force will
strive to investigate all violent acts that have caused serious and even
life-threatening injuries.
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